January 2025

Suffolk County 2025 Unity Breakfast Chairperson Report (Kasey N.)

Good evening. I am honored to serve as your Chairperson for the 2025 Unity Breakfast.

The planning committee has been meeting monthly and we are moving along nicely.

All Service tables are all filled.

Seating planning is underway, printing is complete.

The treasurer will report on the number of tickets still available.

I have heard from a local institution requesting availability of scholarship tickets. Currently, there are no scholarship tickets available. I did let them know to check back again a week before the event. In the meantime, if you're able to purchase a scholarship ticket, it is a great way to invite newcomers into our fellowship and into service.

We have a great speaker this year and we are all in for a treat. Be prepared to laugh!!!

Our next committee meeting will be Monday, January 27 @ 8:00pm.